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 MINUTES OF A WORK SESSION OF THE CLARKSVILLE TOWN COUNCIL 

HELD ON FEBRUARY 2, 2021 

 

 A work session of the Clarksville Town Council was called to order on February 2, 2021 at 

8:00P.M. the meeting room of the Clarksville Municipal Center Administration Building by Council 

President Ryan Ramsey, who chaired the meeting. 

Council members present: Ryan Ramsey, Tim Hauber, Jennifer Voignier, Karen Henderson, Mike 

Mustain, Aaron Stonecipher, and John Gilkey 

Update on Proposed Changes to Residential Parking 

Discussion was held regarding residential parking.  Chief Palmer stated that no blanket ordinance will 

address all issues and every street and suggests a sub-committee to address each issue as it arises, and still 

amend the current ordinances.  Further discussion was held and any decisions or changes to the ordinance 

will be brought before the Council for a vote. 

 

Discussion of Extending Business Registration Deadlines 

Redevelopment Director came before the Council to suggest extending the Business Registration Program 

to June 1, 2021.  Businesses would be allowed to sign up for free up to that point.  Director Langford 

stated they would work on getting the word out and sending mailers.  Council had no objection to 

extending the deadline. 

 

Update on the Residential Inspection Program 

Building Commissioner Barr came before the Council and presented an updated timeline, including fees, 

for the Residential Inspection Program.  Discussion was held regarding informing rental complexes, 

whether to include or exclude subsidized housing or HUD rentals.  Further discussion was held regarding 

doing an Ordinance prior to hiring and implementing the program.   

 

 

Adjournment… There being no further business to come before the Council at this time, the February 2, 

2021 work session of the Clarksville Town Council adjourned at 8:36 P.M.  
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